
 

 

 
 
September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 HPV Immunisations – next Thursday 24th September  
 
Your child missed their HPV immunisation last academic year due to COVID 19 restrictions.  
The immunisation team are coming into school next Thursday 24th September to carry out 
the HPV immunisations for all Year 9 students. 
 
The consent forms for these immunisations were collected last academic year.  
 
The immunisation session will be held in PE2 which is within the Year 9 bubble area.  
Students will be called for during the day in groups of no more than 6. 
 
All students must wear a face covering.  The face covering must be a plain colour 
covering made from a material that is comfortable and breathable, such as cotton. 
Bandanas, scarves or face masks with lettering and logos should not be worn. Face 
coverings must be worn appropriately.  Students must bring a clear plastic bag to place the 
face covering in, when it is not being worn. 
 
It is recommended that students wear a short-sleeved school shirt for their injections where 
possible.  If your child only has long-sleeved shirts, please ask them to wear a plain tee-shirt 
or vest underneath their shirt.  This will enable the nurses to administer the injection to the 
top of the arm.  
 
If you have any concerns regarding these immunisations, the North Warwickshire 
Immunisation and Vaccination Team can be contacted on 02476 321550 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Mrs Domigan 
Assistant Headteacher 
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